
 IMPERIAL HERITAGE SCHOOL, SECTOR-102, GURUGRAM 
 MONTHLY PLANNER FOR AUGUST 

 NURSERY  (2025-26) 

 Dear Parents, 
 Greetings! 

 July  was  a  fun  and  exciting  month  for  our  students!  We  began  with  a  cheerful  Welcome  Back  Activity  that  brought  big  smiles  to  everyone9s  faces.  The  children 
 proudly  shared  their  holiday  homework,  showcasing  a  great  deal  of  creativity  and  joy.  On  the  first  day,  they  enjoyed  playful  activities  such  as  crawling  on  the 
 floor,  sorting  balls  by  color,  and  painting  with  clown  noses,  which  made  everyone  laugh!  The  school  was  filled  with  happiness  and  energy.  To  make  the  day 
 extra special, teachers made colorful, ice cream-shaped welcome cards for the little ones. 

 Celebrating  Blue  Colour  Day  was  a  fun  and  colorful  celebration!  All  the  students  came  to  school  dressed  in  blue  outfits  and  took  part  in  exciting  activities  that 
 helped  them  learn  about  the  color  blue  and  marine  life.  They  played  sorting  games  using  blue  balls,  ice  cream  sticks,  lids,  and  toy  boats,  which  made  learning 
 fun  and  hands-on.  The  children  also  enjoyed  a  creative  art  activity  where  they  painted  paper  plates  blue  to  make  a  beautiful  ocean.  Then,  they  added  boats, 
 clouds,  and  cutouts  of  different  fish,  showing  the  underwater  world  in  a  fun  and  imaginative  way.  This  activity  was  not  only  fun  but  also  taught  them  about 
 marine animals and the importance of our oceans in a simple and engaging way. 

 Exploring  the  theme  of  plants  in  EVS  through  hands-on  activities  was  a  wonderful  experience  for  young  learners!  They  learned  about  the  various  parts  of 
 plants,  including  roots,  stems,  leaves,  flowers,  and  seeds,  and  understood  the  role  each  part  plays  in  helping  the  plant  grow.  By  understanding  these  parts  and 
 their  functions,  they  developed  a  better  understanding  of  how  plants  grow  and  contribute  to  our  daily  lives.  They  also  discovered  how  plants  provide  us  with 
 food,  materials,  and  oxygen,  connecting  classroom  lessons  to  the  world  around  them.  One  of  the  most  exciting  activities  was  seed  germination,  where  the 
 students  planted  seeds  themselves  and  observed  them  grow.  This  hands-on  experience  helped  them  understand  the  plant  life  cycle  and  taught  them 
 responsibility  as  they  cared  for  their  seeds,  watching  them  turn  into  seedlings.  The  students  also  had  fun  coloring  pictures  of  a  farmer  and  his  house,  bringing 
 to life the idea of how plants are an essential part of farming and our environment. 
 Students  also  took  part  in  a  variety  of  fun  and  enriching  activities  in  Literacy  to  learn  the  letters  T,  H,  E,  and  F,  the  number  3,  and  the  shape  of  a  triangle.  They 
 practiced  tracing  and  writing  the  letters,  played  games  to  recognize  them,  and  did  counting  activities  to  understand  the  number  3.  To  explore  triangles  in 
 Numeracy  ,  they  enjoyed  drawing  and  making  triangle  shapes  through  creative  craft  work.  They  also  participated  in  various  concept-based  activities  to 
 reinforce  their  learning.  Along  with  this,  students  learned  the  pre-concept  of  8in9  and  8out9  through  engaging  hands-on  activities  that  helped  them  understand 
 spatial  awareness  in  a  fun  way.  They  practiced  writing  and  recapped  the  letters  L,  T,  and  I,  as  well  as  the  number  1  in  their  notebooks,  which  supported  the 
 development of their early writing and number skills. 



 Book  Week  was  an  enriching  experience  for  our  young  learners.  They  participated  in  a  variety  of  activities  that  sparked  their  creativity  and  love  of  reading. 
 The  children  enjoyed  making  a  craft  based  on  The  Very  Hungry  Caterpillar  by  Eric  Carle,  created  their  colorful  bookmarks4including  fun  Doraemon 
 bookmarks4and  enthusiastically  participated  in  the  8My  Favorite  Cartoon  Character9  competition.  The  school  also  organised  a  delightful  puppet  show  that 
 left  the  children  beaming  with  joy  and  laughter!  The  story  revolved  around  everyone's  favorite  character4Mickey  Mouse4as  he  celebrated  his  birthday  with 
 his  friends.  The  colorful  puppets,  lively  music,  and  cheerful  storytelling  created  a  magical  atmosphere  that  had  all  the  children  glued  to  their  seats.  It  was  a 
 fun-filled week that encouraged imagination, expression, and a deeper connection with books. 

 Father's  Day  was  a  delightful  and  exciting  day  for  our  young  learners.  With  the  help  of  their  teachers,  they  made  wonderful  handmade  cards  for  their  fathers, 
 filled with love and creativity. It was a heartwarming activity that brought big smiles and made the day truly special. 

 In  July,  our  Value  of  the  Month  was  kindness.  Students  learned  about  the  importance  of  helping  others,  particularly  those  in  need.  As  part  of  this,  they  were 
 taught  how  to  assist  blind  individuals  in  crossing  the  road  safely.  This  was  reinforced  through  a  thoughtful  class  activity  that  helped  students  understand  the 
 challenges  faced  by  people  with  visual  impairments.  By  engaging  in  these  lessons  and  activities,  students  developed  a  deeper  sense  of  empathy  and  were 
 encouraged to practice kindness in their daily lives. 

 Students  made  beautiful  rakhis  using  paper  cutouts  and  other  decorative  materials  for  our  soldier  brothers.  This  heartfelt  gesture  was  a  symbol  of  love,  respect, 
 and gratitude for their service and dedication. 

 Bagless  Day  was  an  exciting  day  for  our  younger  students!  They  participated  in  a  variety  of  fun  activities  centered  around  the  theme  8Monsoon  Mania9.  The 
 day  included  making  paper  umbrellas,  creating  rain-themed  art  using  watercolors,  and  engaging  in  fun  games  like  "Raindrop  pasting."  They  also  enjoyed 
 storytelling  sessions  about  the  monsoon  season  and  explored  the  science  behind  rainfall  through  simple  experiments.  It  was  a  day  filled  with  creativity  and 
 learning, where they explored the joys and wonders of the monsoon season through hands-on experiences. 

 To  encourage  students  to  strive  for  their  best  every  day,  the  Star  Performer  of  the  Month  award  is  presented  monthly.  To  win,  students  should  speak  in 
 English,  follow  the  rules,  wear  their  full  uniform,  and  participate  in  all  class  activities.  The  Star  Performer  for  July  was  Anaisha  Yadav.  Congratulations!  Keep 
 shining bright! 

 As  part  of  CBSE  awareness  initiatives  ,  our  students  were  sensitized  to  the  importance  of  dolphin  conservation,  taking  a  pledge  to  avoid  supporting  shows  that 
 involve  dolphins  in  captivity.  They  also  took  part  in  the  Sadak  Suraksha  Abhiyan,  learning  about  road  safety  through  an  engaging  and  age-appropriate  video.  In 
 a  heartwarming  extension  of  environmental  consciousness,  students  participated  in  the  8Ek  Ped  Maa  Ke  Naam9  activity,  where  they  planted  a  sapling  with  their 
 mothers in their residential societies 4 a beautiful gesture to honour both nature and motherhood. 

 ò  We are proud to share the success of our student at a recent Inter-School Competition! ò  
 Our  school  enthusiastically  participated  in  the  event  and  brought  home  several  accolades,  showcasing  the  talent,  dedication,  and  hard  work  of  our  young 
 learners. 
 1st Position – Fashion Show:  Tiyana 

 IHS  News:  For  the  first  time,  Imperial  Heritage  School  (Grades  V3VIII)  hosted  vibrant  class  presentations  centered  around  the  Sustainable  Development  Goals 
 (SDGs)  4  and  it  was  a  big  hit!  Parents  were  full  of  praise  for  the  creativity,  effort,  and  awareness  showcased  by  the  students.  As  we  step  into  August,  students 



 of  Grades  Nursery  to  IV  will  take  the  spotlight  with  engaging  theme-based  assemblies  and  class  presentations.  We  are  also  thrilled  to  announce  that 
 preparations  are  in  full  swing  for  our  5th  Annual  Inter-School  Event,  Maadhyam  scheduled  for  23rd  August,  where  schools  from  across  the  city  will  join  us  for 
 a day of creativity, competition, and collaboration. 

 Winners of My favourite cartoon character  Intra Class Competition 

 Position  Nursery 

 I  Taksh Kumar 

 II  Zaeen Bin Moidu 

 II  Anaisha Yadav 

 III  Tiyana Sahu 







 Syllabus for the month of August 



 General Information: 
 ●  School timing is 8.00 am 3 12.30 pm. School gate will be closed at 8.05 am. No entry will be allowed post that. 
 ●  Students must carry the Almanac to school daily. 
 ●  Kindly ensure that your child is dressed in proper school uniform with neat hair. 
 ●  It is mandatory for students to wear the school ID every day. 
 ●  It is mandatory to carry the Parent escort  card while picking up your child from School and Bus Stop. 
 ●  Label your child9s belongings like lunch box, water bottle, bag, shoes, etc. 
 ●  Please ensure that your ward carries an extra set of clothes every day. 
 ●  Please ensure that your child is not suffering from cold, cough or fever at the time of leaving home. 

 We look forward to your cooperation in helping our children grow and learn together! 

 Headmistress  Principal      


